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WORLD HEADQUARTERS • BENTON HARBOR, MICHIGAN 49022-2692
	
Dear Valued Customer:
We had previously provided a “Full Extension Oven Rack” - part number W10445852A in our parts catalog.  The rack is now obsolete due to a recall on the JennAir ovens.

Please Refer the Servicer to: (866)-697-4414 
They will need to have the Model and Serial number of the product the Rack is intended for. 
 
Regards,
Whirlpool Corporation Consumer and Appliance Care
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